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ATTORNEYS STRENGTHENING NONPROFITS

Letter from The Board President

Dear Friends,
 
In February, I was honored to step into the role of Board President of PBPO after more than five years of
service  with a great Board and wonderful Executive Director and team.
 
The future of PBPO is bright, and we remain focused on several key areas. This includes keeping up with
the increased demand for our services, ensuring our attorney volunteers have a positive and meaningful
experience, expanding our client base, and maintaining an intent focus on our diversity, equity, and
inclusion efforts.
 
As I step into another new role as Chief Legal Officer at Procter & Gamble, I look forward to working with
you to develop innovative ways to engage in-house and law firm attorneys with nonprofits in need. This
will create important connections within our legal community and will strengthen the foundations of
hundreds of nonprofits, enabling them to concentrate on their own essential missions and making our
community a better place for all of us.
 
I am thrilled to continue serving our community of nonprofits alongside each of you!

Warmly,

Susan Street Whaley
PBPO Board President

PBPO News

Congratulations Susan!

PBPO Board President Susan Street Whaley was recently promoted to Chief
Legal Officer and Secretary at Procter & Gamble. We are fortunate to have
incredible leaders like Susan serve on our Board of Directors.

Pins for PBPO was a Fowling Success!

Grow PBPO, PBPO’s advisory board, raised over $7,000 at
the Pins for PBPO Fowling Tournament in June.
 
The event, with Presenting Sponsor, Dinsmore & Shohl,
and Food and Drink Sponsor, Taft, Stettinius & Hollister,
had over 50 teams of attorneys from local companies,
law firms, and nonprofits, vying to be the champions.
Team Thompson Hine won the tournament, with Team
Technical Fowl from KMK coming in 2nd place.

https://pbpohio.org/board-of-directors/
https://pbpohio.org/grow-pbpo/
https://goodworksfarm.org


​Special thanks to the committee members who planned
this fun and successful event: David Bules, Lindsey Baker,
Giles Roblyer, and Maggie Muething. See event pictures
here.

PBPO is pleased to share that it was recently awarded a grant of $54,200 by the Ohio State Bar
Foundation (OSBF). This generous gift is the second largest grant PBPO has received since its founding,
and it will fund PBPO’s work to strengthen the legal foundations of small, community-based nonprofits
throughout the Cincinnati and Dayton, OH areas. Read more here.

OTHER NEWS

Jim Lawrence Recognized as a 2022 Senior Who Rocks

PBPO attorney volunteer Jim Lawrence will be awarded the ProSeniors
2022 Seniors Who Rock award in August, in recognition of the value and
vibrancy he has contributed to the community, and still gives. Among his
numerous community engagements, Jim served on the Board of Seven
Hills Neighborhood Houses and the Cincinnatus Association, was active
with Greater Cincinnati Chamber of Commerce Leadership Cincinnati and
is currently one of our most active PBPO attorney volunteers. In the past
5 years, Jim has contributed over 515 hours on over 120 legal projects on
a wide range of employment law matters for PBPO clients. He is truly an
inspiration! Read more about the award.

 
VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

Dorothea Langsam, Fifth Third Bank

Thea Langsam, Deputy General Counsel at Fifth Third Bank,
is passionate about giving back and has found small and big
opportunities to do so over the course of her career, even

when it was not always easy. Although she is a “newcomer”
to transactional law, she proactively reached out to PBPO to
ask how she could be of service to our nonprofit clients and
jumped right in to learn all about charitable solicitation. She

has since advised numerous PBPO clients in this area, in
addition to other legal projects. Thea is becoming an expert

in this much-requested area by PBPO clients!

Read more
Read more about Thea and her
philosophy about giving back

Why does Thea volunteer with PBPO?
“For many years, I thought I didn’t have the expertise to volunteer with PBPO. One day, I noticed a few
requests to assist non-profits with registration requirements for charitable solicitations in other states.
PBPO said they had resources, so I figured I could learn and help a few organizations. The resources PBPO
provided were great, and it hardly took me any time to get up to speed. I’ve learned that lawyers are

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.335010645450001&type=3
https://pbpohio.org/pro-bono-partnership-of-ohio-awarded-54200-grant/
https://www.proseniors.org/seniors-who-rock-4/?fbclid=IwAR1awK2S52pEZgGCAGHSJGjK_pz6BCsFyPm4MHFY9yuWtcoTaWGNi-2BoWE
https://pbpohio.org/volunteer-spotlight-dorothea-langsam-fifth-third-bank/
https://pbpohio.org/volunteer-spotlight-dorothea-langsam-fifth-third-bank/


uniquely able to help others by relying on PBPO’s resources and using our legal training and experience
(what I call our “legal common sense”).”

NONPROFIT HIGHLIGHT

Good Works Farm

Many families and guardians of those with intellectual and
developmental disabilities are concerned about what their loved
ones will do in life and where they will live, especially when they
are no longer able to care for them. The mission of Good Works
Farm is to enthusiastically empower differently-abled individuals
to reach their fullest potential in supportive and meaningful
environments. They plant seeds of opportunity and grow
independence through meaningful, home and community-based
programs, including caring for plants and animals on their farm
extension property.
 
“Because caring and providing for those with intellectual and
developmental disabilities involves many legal issues, Pro Bono
Partnership of Ohio’s services have been an essential part of
establishing and growing Good Works Farm. As a small and newer
nonprofit, legal fees would not have been affordable. The advice
of our PBPO attorneys and the volunteer attorneys continue to be
invaluable contributions in expanding the services for clients and
their families. “ – Carolyn Krug, Board Member

 

 
Read more about Good
Works Farm's work with

differently-abled
individuals

Read more

Thank you to our 2022 Supporters!

AES Ohio Foundation

BakerHostetler

Bricker & Eckler*

Cincinnati Bar Foundation

Cleveland-Cliffs Steel Corporation

Dayton Bar Foundation

Dinsmore & Shohl LLP*

Duke Energy Corporation PAC

Duke Energy Foundation

E.W. Scripps Company

Epstein Becker & Green

Estabrook Charitable Trust in the

Faruki PLL

FIS

Frost Brown Todd, LLC

Graydon Head & Ritchey LLP

Harold C. Schott Foundation

Katz Teller

Keating Muething & Klekamp PLL

Manley Burke LPA

Montgomery Jonson LLP

Porter Wright Morris & Arthur
LLP

RELX Group

The Kroger Co.

The Louise Taft Semple
Foundation

Thompson Hine LLP

TQL Foundation

Ulmer & Berne Foundation

Victory Wholesale Group

VonLehman CPA & Advisory Firm

Vorys, Sater, Seymour & Pease
LLP

Western & Southern Financial
Fund

Wood Herron & Evans LLP

https://foundvillage.org/
https://pbpohio.org/nonprofit-highlight-good-works-farm-inc/
https://pbpohio.org/nonprofit-highlight-good-works-farm-inc/


name of Porter Wright Morris &
Arthur LLP

Squire Patton Boggs

*Special thank you to Dinsmore & Shohl LLP in Cincinnati and Bricker & Eckler in Dayton for donating
office space to PBPO

Mission: 
Powered by attorney volunteers, we strengthen
our community by providing free business legal

services and education to nonprofits.

Vision: 
We envision a just and equitable community
enhanced by thriving nonprofits and engaged

attorney volunteers.​
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